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As you may know, FASoS provides academic staff members with an incentive for each membership of NWO committees or committees of EU funding institutions. In exchange, staff members are asked to make themselves available to the faculty for consultation on external funding in general and funding applications in particular, within the parameters allowed by the funding institution. 
As of January 2019 the renumeration for the membership changes. Each colleague who participates in a committee for the first time, or after a break of at least two years, receives € 1.200. Participation in the same committee in the subsequent year or in the year after yields € 1.000. 
Please contact Kim van Honk for more information.
